LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

The Village Car Scheme
The Parish Council would like to congratulate all those involved in the Village Car Scheme for their tireless and generous work to support the scheme.  Councillors would like to thank all those involved in the Village Car Scheme for their valuable work and for demonstrating such wonderful community spirit
Boat Waste
The Parish Council held a meeting before the Parish Council meeting concerning the Boat Waste issue.  The meeting was attended by the Chief Executive and Chairman of the Broads Authority, the relevant Portfolio Holder at NNDC together with officers from Norfolk County Council and North Norfolk District Council and members of Ludham and Horning Parish Councils.  Angie Fitch-Tillett, the Portfolio Holder at NNDC has been tasked with working towards a resolution with all those involved – she will be holding a boat waste forum during or before July and has assured those involved that a satisfactory resolution will be reached.  
If you have an opinion on the decision by NNDC to remove the boat waste bins on the Staithes please contact MP Norman Lamb
Planning Applications
The following planning application was considered by the Parish Council at the meeting in May:
a. NNDC.  AL/16/0489.  Ludham Garage, High Street.  Display illuminated sign.  The Parish Council objected to this application on the basis that it was unnecessary lighting on an unlit street and that to illuminate a residential area was not required in a village which otherwise has no lighting
b. BA/2016/0202/FUL.  Swallow Tail Boatyard, Horsefen Road.  Extension to workshop to provide timber store.  Supported
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday 2nd August 2016 at 7.30pm
Website: Ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk
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